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TREASURY DEPARTMENT
UNITED STATES SECRET SERVICE

C0-2-34030

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR WASHINGTON, D.C. 20226

December 22, 1969 .

Dr, James B. Rhoads _

Archivist of the United States _ 1
National Archives Building

Washington, D. C.

Dear Dr. Rhoads:

Enclosed is a copy of a letter from Harold He:l.aberg,
dated December 9, 1969.

Also enclosed is the copy of the WDSU film from our
file. If this film is identical to the WDSU film in the
National Archives, we would appreciate its return.

Very truly yours,

Thomas J. ey A
Assistant Plrector
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